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Statement on the Defeat of Amendment 4 
 
TALLAHASSEE, FL – The Florida Conference of Catholic Bishops has released the following 

statement on the defeat of Amendment 4 on Florida’s General Election ballot:  

 

“We are profoundly relieved at the defeat of Florida’s pro-abortion Amendment 4. This is a positive 

outcome for Florida and all efforts to promote the flourishing of our state.   

 

“Though Amendment 4 failed to reach the 60% threshold required to pass, a majority of Floridians 

voting in the general election supported it. While significant gains to protect women and preborn 

children in recent years will remain in place, abortion in Florida will continue at a very high rate 

under our current laws.  

 

“Much work remains to open hearts and minds to the dignity and goodness of life in the womb and 

at every stage. We will continue to proclaim in our churches and in the public square the value of 

every human life and to highlight that there is a better way forward for women, families and society 

than abortion. Through our many ministries, we will continue to support, encourage and assist 

pregnant women and young families. For those who regret their abortion or abortions, or their 

cooperation in one, we reiterate that the Lord is eager to forgive, and the Church is ready to 

facilitate healing. 

 

“We express our gratitude to all those who worked against Amendment 4, giving of their time, 

talent and resources. Those efforts were clearly fruitful in this election and will reverberate to the 

good for generations to come. 

 

“God bless the people of Florida.” 

 

#      #      # 

 
The Florida Conference of Catholic Bishops is an agency of the Catholic Bishops of Florida. It speaks for the Church in 

matters of public policy and serves as liaison to the executive, legislative and judicial branches of government. The 
archbishop and bishops of the seven (arch)dioceses in Florida constitute its board of directors. 
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